
 

 

 

 

 

 

26 November 2021 

 
Boston, West Street - former Pizza Hut 

 

 

A local businessman has bought the freehold of the former Pizza Hut unit at 108 West 

Street from Columbia Threadneedle. 

 

 

 
 

 

The former restaurant with a ground floor of 2,800 sq ft was closed in 2018 as part of 

Pizza Hut’s restructuring before their CVA in September 2020. The purchase includes 

separate first floor offices let to a local company.  

 

It is not known exactly how the property will be used. 

 

Threadneedle Property Unit Trust retain the Wickes retail warehouse adjoining. 

 

Gregory Moore Property and Poyntons in Boston advised Threadneedle, and the 

purchaser was not represented.  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


